
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer Consultation Evening  
 
Parent/Carer Consultations will take place virtually on Wednesday 20th October (3.30-5.00pm) and 
Thursday 21st October (5.00-6.30pm).  Please would all Parents/Carers make an appointment for their 
child using our online booking system. Appointments are offered on a first come, first served basis. You 
child’s class teacher will send you a link for the appointment.  
 
Year 5 Remote Learning  
 
Due to a number of confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Peace Class (Year 5), we took advice from Public 
Health England and moved to remote learning this week. The pupils have, yet again, risen to the 
challenges of remote learning and embraced all the learning tasks that they have been set. Mrs Drew 
has been thrilled to see the high standard of portfolio work completed by Year 5. We cannot wait to 
welcome our Year 5 pupils back to school on Monday. We have missed you!  
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Together, we are a masterpiece! 
 
Joy Class (Reception) explored the story of Elmer this week. They had the opportunity to tie-dye their 
shirts to reflect their own individuality and to celebrate their wonderful, unique selves- just like Elmer!  
Don't they look amazing? Joy Class are all unique and different, but together they certainly are a 
masterpiece!  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rosary Club  
 
Key Stage 1 & 2 Rosary Clubs continue to be well attended in school. It is wonderful to witness the 
children embrace these opportunities at lunch time. Pupils have also been praying The Rosary in classes 
during Collective Worship time too. Next week, we will gather as a whole school to say a decade of 
The Rosary together. Pupils are reminded to bring their Rosary Beads into school on Monday. 
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Classroom Kitchen  
 
Generosity Class (Year 2/3) and Patience Class (Year 4)  
have been busy during their Classroom Kitchen lessons  
this week. Generosity Class made delicious rainbow  
cous cous and Patience Class made a nutritious summer slaw.  
Both classes used a variety of healthy items in their dishes.  
Well done for making healthy choices this week!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
After School Club 
 
The pupils at our After School Club have been having lots of fun this week.  They have really enjoyed 
their autumn artwork, outdoor adventures and crafts. They also made their own delicious pitta pizzas & 
cakes! Mrs Tiernan, Mr Holt and Mrs Borthwick always do a fantastic job planning exciting and fun 
activities for our pupils.  
 
If you are interested in booking a place for your child, please speak to member of our office staff, who 
will be able to provide you with further information.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Virtues to Live by 
 
This week, the following pupils have demonstrated the virtue of thankfulness.  Well done for displaying 
virtuous behaviour in school this week!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Virtues to Live by 

Year Group  

Reception (Joy) Bailee 

Year 1/2 (Kindness) Zofia 

Year 2/3 (Generosity) Jasmine 

Year 4 (Patience) Sophia 

Year 5 (Peace) James 

Year 6 (Faithfulness) Marcel  
 



  

Star of the week 
 
Congratulations to the following pupils who received a ‘Star of the week’ award!   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
November Open Days 
 

Do you have a child who is due to start school in September 2022? Join us on one of our open mornings 
and you will have the opportunity to see our amazing school in action.  
 
Please contact our school office on 0113 2579230 or alternatively you can email office@ctkcps.org.uk to 
secure your place on one of the following dates:  
 

• Thursday 4th November  

• Thursday 11th November  
 
 
 
Harvest Supper and Ceili 
 
A Harvest Supper accompanied with a Ceili Band has been organised  
by the Parish. This event will take place on Saturday 23rd  
October in the school hall. You can buy tickets for this event  
after Mass for just £5!  
 
 
Harvest Donations 
 
Every Harvest, we come together and give generously both as a tradition and a symbol of giving. Thank 
you so much for your generosity so far with the Harvest food collection. This will support people in the 
local community who need it the most. We are still be collecting tinned food, toiletries, dried food and 
sweet treats and we would be grateful if you could send them into school next week. Many thanks for 
your continued generosity; we are so lucky to have such wonderful Parents/Carers who give to others 
so willingly.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the week 

Year Group  

Reception (Joy) Blanka & Scarlett 

Year 1/2 (Kindness) Charlotte & Roman 

Year 2/3 (Generosity) Victoria & Frankie 

Year 4 (Patience) Chimi & Dawid 

Year 5 (Peace) The Whole Class  

Year 6 (Faithfulness) Imogen & Harry 
 



  

Dates for your diary  
 
Monday 18th October  
Year 6 Bikeability  
After School Netball Club with Miss Riggs 
Guitar Lessons for Key Stage 2 
Lunchtime Rosary Club (Reception, Years 1 & 2) 
Netball After School Club  
 
Tuesday 19th October   
Year 6 Bikeability 
The Den Experiment for Key Stage 2  
Years 3-6 Den Man 
Year 2 Fantastic Phonics Club with Miss Murphy  
 
Wednesday 20th October  
Year 6 Bikeability  
Year 6 Booster Class with Mrs Waide 
Year 5 After School Club with the Leeds United Foundation 
Parent/Carer Consultation Evening 3.30-5.00pm  
 
Thursday 21st October 
Year 5 Swimming  
Parent/Carer Consultation Evening 5.00-6.30pm  
 
Friday 22nd October 
Non-Uniform Day  
Year 4 Swimming  
Lunchtime Rosary Club (Years 4,5 & 6) 
SOCK Harvest Discos 
 
Saturday 23rd October 
Harvest Supper and Ceili  
 
 

 
 

 
 
Mrs Waide  
(Interim Head of School) 


